
From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
To: Cullen, Pat@Waterboards; Babcock, Lisa@Waterboards
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO2569 - Earthgrains 955 Kennedy Street, Oakland, GeoTracker Global ID Number

 T0600177342, USTCF Claim # 4424, WQ 2015-0161-UST
Date: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 4:39:12 PM

Hello Everyone:
 
This is notification that Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) has
 reviewed the Well Destruction Report, dated March 22, 2016, and submitted by PSC
 Industrial Outsourcing, LP on behalf of Bimbo Bakeries USA, Inc. (BBU).  The report
 documents the final completion of well destruction at the site and meets the Low Threat
 Closure Policy well destruction requirements.  This notification is intended to meet
 Paragraph C of State Water Board Order WQ 2015-0161-UST
 
Please notify ACDEH when the RACC is issued.
 
Thank you.
 
Karel Detterman, PG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
Direct: 510.567.6708
Fax:    510.337.9335
Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
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